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1985 Barkley Boulevard
Bellingham, WA 98226

Dear Kulshan Middle School neighbors, 

You are invited to come see our new Kulshan field between 4:30 and 5:30 p.m.
on Thursday, Oct. 17. Stop by to walk, run, play on and/or check out the track
and field. Kulshan and BPS staff will be available to answer any questions you
may have. We encourage you to leave your pets at home.

Thanks to voter approval of the 2022 school facilities bond, KMS has the first
middle school turf field in our district! We are excited for students who will
utilize this beautiful space for outdoor physical education and field sports. 
The track and field will be open to the community any time school is not in
session or reserved by a community partner. 
 
Scan the QR code or visit bellinghamschools.org/kulshan-field 
to learn more about the field lighting, usage and community access. 

If you are unable to join us and have questions, please contact 
Capital Projects by calling 360-676-6531 or emailing 
Julie.Denton@bellinghamschools.org. 

You can also call the school office at 360-676-4886.

Hope to see you on Oct. 17! 

Principal Kevin Terpstra and Asst. Principal Nikki Lockhart
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